
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard —4th March 2022 

Our Learning 

Welcome back children! 

English 
The children have started their new 
book,  “Oliver’s vegetables”. This week 
in class the children have been reading 
the book and completing mini-
activities relating to the book. 

They have also been learning the 
name of different vegetables. 

Maths 
In Maths they  have been doing some 
shapes activities to consolidate what 
they already knew. 

Children sorted different shapes and 
they have also drew the shapes  using 
different materials such as sand... 

Provision 
This week the children have been look-
ing at different vegetables. They have 
had lot of fun. 

They have done vegetables print, they 
have also explored fruits and vegeta-
bles and they’ve learnt the different 
parts of the plants. 

Important Dates 

 St. David’s – 1st March  

 Panathalon for selected 
children 8th March 

 14th March– Coffee 
morning with toileting 
advice. (In person) 

 14th March – Full    
Governing Body at 5-
6:30pm  

 18th March Red nose 
day (Non-uniform day) 

 Parents evening week 
beginning on 4th April 

 

Makaton sign: Carrot and  

Potato 

Star of the week 

Pears: Nabeerah   Oranges:  Ali   Apples: Riaz    Plums:  Aran Cherries: Archie 

Word of the week:  Vegetables 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


